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Staff Report

City of Pomona Historic Preservation Commission

September 3, 2025
SUBJECT Discussion Regarding the Mills Act

PROJECT PLANNER: Geoffrey Starns, AICP, AlA, LEED AP, Planning Manager

In preparation for the Mills Act applications being reviewed by the Commission at the October 1, 2025 meeting,
staff is going to go over the process and other details of the Mills Act with the Commission.
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